The Sturgeon Board of Education met in a Special Session Board Meeting on Monday, March 19, 2018,
at 6:00 p.m. in the board room. Five members were present: Denise Flaspohler, Misty Doss, Charles
King, Kevin Smith and Heather Dougherty. Absent: Tim Parkinson and Jill Halliburton Others present:
Shawn Schultz, superintendent; Brandee Brown, K-8 principal; Penny Fadler, Special Education Director;
Dominik Lehman and Sherri Pelzel and Peggy Leerhoff, secretary to superintendent and board of
education.

The meeting was called to order by vice-president Misty Doss at 6:00 p.m.

Shawn Schultz, superintendent, presented two calendar options for the board to review. Option #1 was
presented at the regular March Board Meeting. Option #2 reflects the changes discussed at that
meeting.

Option #1: First day of school August 15, 2018. Last day of school May 16, 2019. Consists of 170 student
days, 1079.59 student hours and 180 teacher contract days. The only change made was marking January
1, 2019 as a holiday.

Option #2: First day of school August 20, 2018. Last day of school May 21, 2019. Consists of 170 student
days, 1077.12 student hours, and 180 teacher contract days. This option moves the Spring
Parent/Teacher conference from March 21 with March 22 no school to March 14 with March 15 no
school. Move the March teacher in-service day from March 11 to March 4. The student hours are slightly
less due to starting on a Monday instead of a Wednesday.

Mr. Schultz stated that Memorial Day does count as a day of separation between the regular school year
and Summer School.

Motion was made by Denise Flaspohler, seconded by Heather Dougherty to adopt calendar option #1
with the following adjustments: move the Spring Parent/Teacher conference from March 21 with March
22 no school to March 14 with March 15 no school. Move the March teacher in-service day from March
11 to March 4.

Yeas: 4

Nays: 1

Motion was made by Denise Flaspohler, seconded by Heather Dougherty to adjourn the meeting at 6:16
p.m.

Yeas: 5

Nays: 0

Misty Doss, vice-president

Peggy Leerhoff, secretary




